Tug "TAYWOOD TID"

A representative of Messrs. Taylor Woodrow Limited
vislited this office stating that it was not proposed to
have the bottom plating coated. He was informed that
this would involve a special annual examination of this
part of the ship and a qualification of class being made
in this respect.

It 1s understood that the fitting of a new generator
has Involved certain alterations and 1t was arranged that
he would communicate in writing on this subject.
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